ELP0197

Dear Enfield Council

Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021

Thank you for the Opportunity to respond to this important consultation.

[ am writing to object to the following Policies: Sp PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy Sp PL9,
Pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent

but also to the very character of the borough.

should not be destroyed. Its garden centres and other businesses provide employment and a
resource for people from Enfield and beyond. Instead of losing Crews Hill for housing, its
horticultural activities should be éncouraged and enhanced so that it can once again be a hub for
food and plant production.

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are my own views.

Regards



